Saské%oon

GOVERNANCE AND PRIORITIES COMMITTEE

Approval of Triple Bottom Line City Council Policy

Recommendation of the Committee
That the draft Triple Bottom Line City Council Policy, contained in Appendix 1 of the
September 23, 2019 report of the City Manager, be approved.

History

The Governance and Priorities Committee, at its meeting held on September 23, 2019,
considered a report the Administration regarding the above.

Your Committee is also forwarding the matter to the Saskatoon Environmental Advisory
Committee for information.

Attachment
September 23, 2019 report of the City Manager.

Dealt with on September 23, 2019 — Governance and Priorities
City Council — September 30, 2019
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